
 
 
 

Information Regarding Awarding of Request for Proposal 
 

Proposals for a Public Data Dashboard were received and reviewed by a team of selected staff members of the Cherry Hill Board of Education. 
Proposals were evaluated and graded on the following criteria: Technical Specifications, Experience and Ability, Management Criteria, and 
Cost Criteria.  The District is hereby posting the recommendation to award contracts because this was issued as a Request for Proposal under 
the Competitive Contract Process as outlined in N.J.S.A.18A:18A et seq. 
 

SCORER DATA 
DRIVEN ED LINKIT! POWERSCHOOL SCHOOLYTICS 

GG 68.00 81.50 76.50 78.00 

FM 28.00 75.00 20.00 92.00 

MP 77.50 78.50 66.50 87.00 

LS 64.00 64.00 52.00 76.00 

Average 
Scores 59.38 74.75 53.75 83.25 

 
Award Recommendation 
It is the recommendation of the evaluating committee to award the contract to Schoolytics as outlined in the original RFP.  All proposals were 
carefully and completely reviewed. Above are the results of individual and independent scoring by each team member. 
 
The term of the contract shall be three (3) years, commencing July 1, 2024 and continuing through June 30, 2027 with the option for two (2) 
two-year renewals, in accordance with the provisions of N.J.S.A. 18A:18A-42. 

https://www.chclc.org/chclc

